Aspiring Educators – January 2021, Black Lives Matter Week of Action Script


As an Aspiring Educator, constituent, and proud NEA member, I urge you to support reintroducing the George Floyd Justice in Policing Act.

[bookmark: _GoBack]I urge you to support the bill when it’s reintroduced because it:
· Prohibits law enforcement from profiling based on race, religion, and other characteristics, and mandates training on discriminatory profiling for all law enforcement;
· Bans maneuvers like chokeholds that apply pressure that slows or stops blood flow to the brain; and
· Mandates dashboard and body cameras for federal law enforcement and requiring state and local law enforcement to use federal funds to purchase body cameras.
Thank you for considering our concerns.  We ask that Rep./Sen. ________ support the George Floyd Justice in Policing Act when it is reintroduced this session. 

*NOTE: If the Senator cosponsored the bill last Congress or if the Representative cosponsored and/or voted for it in the House, thank them for what they did and again encourage them to do so again when it is reintroduced this session.  


